
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
Mindy Sanders 

Date: 

 
July 10, 2017 

Subject: 

 
Approval of Project Agreement with Georgia DOT for the 

Georgetown Gateway 

 
 
 
BACKGROUND 

 

The Georgetown Gateway project will provide complete street improvements on Chamblee 

Dunwoody Road between Cotillion Drive and Peeler Road.   These improvements include a multiuse trail, 

sidewalk enhancements, lighting, and streetscaping elements along this section of the corridor, which 

currently lacks continuous sidewalks and bicycle facilities on both sides of the road.  The plan 

development has progressed through concept and preliminary plan approval from the Georgia 

Department of Transportation (GDOT).    

 

The Georgia Department of Transportation has recently awarded an additional $160,000 of 
grant funding towards the design of the Georgetown Gateway project.  A total of $300,000 
has previously be accepted by the city for this project.  These grant funds require a 20% 

match from the city, which the city has satisfied though previous years’ budgets.  Therefore, 
no additional funding commitments are needed to satisfy this matching requirement.   

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

Staff recommends accepting the additional $160,000 by approving this supplemental project 
framework agreement with GDOT.   
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